
Weekly Newsletter - 18/11/22
Dear Parents,
As the chancellor announces further taxes 
and more budget cuts, we know that many 
of our families will be struggling financially. 
At the same time we know that Christmas is 
coming and we need to keep the spirit of the 
whole community as positive as possible in 
these difficult times. That is why we have 
decided to go ahead with our annual winter 
market this year. We have worked hard to 
keep the prices to the very minimum in order 
to give the children and our wider 
community a memorable experience. That is 
why we have decided to make everything 
£1. You can see the price list in this 
newsletter so that you can budget 
accordingly.
This week we observed anti-bullying week 
and the children had great fun wearing odd 
socks on Monday. Children have been 
reflecting on why some children are different 
and why we need to accept all different 
people into our community.
I was so impressed to see the Year 1 
parents supporting the start of the day with 
their child this morning. I am very much 
looking forward to seeing the Year 6 parents 
for the Outward Bound meeting next 
Thursday.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Attendance is key to success!
We are increasing the rewards and incentives for a 
Pupils who attend school every day. For the last 4 weeks 
of term, the classes with the highest attendance will be 
treated to rewards that include Silent Disco’s, entry into 
a prize draw and delicious treats. At the moment the 
group with the highest attendance is YEAR 4! They are 
well on their way to winning a disco!

On Wednesday, some Pupil Leaders visited 
the Houses of Parliament where they learnt 
about the democratic process of law making. 
Through debating, they took a Bill through 
the House of Commons and the House of 
Lords and learnt how laws are passed.

This year we will once again be holding a very
tasty competition!

We’re asking pupils to design and create a seasonal 
cupcake or cake  to be sold at our Winter Market.
There will be prizes for the best cupcake in each

year group!

Cupcakes should be brought to school on
Monday 28th November.

Tickets for the winter market are 
available to purchase from 

Monday. Tickets can be 
purchased via Parent mail, or on 

the door of the night. We 
recommend buying via 

ParentMail before they all run 
out! Tickets are £1 per adult, £1 

per child!



You are welcome to budget your 
spending for the winter market so  
here are the prices for the event.

Visit the grotto £1 per child/£3 per 
family

Book shop 50p/£1
Face painting 50p/£1

Photo booth £1
Hot drinks £1

Glow sticks 50p/£1
Tombola 50p/5 tickets for £1

Candy floss £1
Cold drinks 50p/£1

Hotdogs £1
Sweets bags £1

Cupcakes 50P/£1
Silent disco £1

Crepes £1




